UNITED STATES

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001

August 22, 2016

Mr. Robin DelLaBarre

Office of Nuclear Energy, Safety
& Security, Room 3320 HST

Bureau of International Security
& Nonproliferation

U.S. Department of State

2201 C Street, NW

Washington, DC 20520

Dear Mr. DelLaBarre:

Enclosed is an application (XCOM1305), dated August 5, 2016, received by the U.S. Nuclear
Regulatory Commission (NRC), from Materion Brush Inc., for the export of beryllium reflector
assemblies and related minor reactor components, for use in the Jules Horowitz Reactor in
France.

We understand that the Executive Branch has accepted the generic assurances provided for
similar exports of components to France. Therefore, the NRC intends to issue this license after
the 30 day review period on the basis of these generic assurances.

Peter J Hhorst, Chi
Export Contfols and Nonproliferation Branch

Office of International Programs
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